
 
 
 Red Bank Catholic High School will be a test center for the SAT 
on Saturday, September 26th and Saturday, October 3rd.  
          All students testing must  wear a mask upon entering school 
premises and for the duration of testing.  Students will be asked to 
complete a short health questionnaire regarding Covid symptoms as 
required by SAT.  Temperatures will be taken. 
Students should stay at home if they are sick on test day. 
           Doors will open at 7:30 am.  There will be two entrances where 
students will line up to enter the building.  Social Distancing practices will 
be maintained throughout the day. Students must bring their admission 
ticket, acceptable school or government ID and acceptable calculator and 
pencils.  Snacks will be allowed.  
 


